
Dept. of Electrical Engineering 
~ Engineering Building 

1iJ..:i~AJ University of Wisconsin 
(VlJ'V":' - Madison 6, Wisconsin 

Dear Dr. Roger: " VV''j .' ,t:,-C 1­
I write to request the favor of a reprint, as available, of You~paper in 
Froc. I.R.E. ( July, 1959) Vol. 47, No.7, P. 1275 

Cordially yours, 
-- j 11/;
T~omr J. iIi~rhs,;'Professor 


